
Terry Schools Closure Management Plan - Remote
Learning & Food Services

General Staff Expectations:
● Teachers will be available Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM-3:30 PM via email,

phone, or video conferencing to answer questions or assist students with work.
● Grades K-3 will work between packets and online work based on teacher discretion
● Grades 4-12 will be online using the Google Classroom learning platform. This allows

students to receive assignments, and turn in assignments, without returning to the
building. All interactions will be completed online.

● There will not be access to the building for students or parents without permission &
supervision from staff

Chromebook and Material Delivery into Student/Parent Hands:
Chromebook usage agreements were part of the start of year paperwork this year, so additional
agreements are not needed.

As we have a number of staff in quarantine, we have had to change the material pick up routine
from last year as follows:

Materials will be taken to central locations for each building - Friday from 3-6 and Monday 9-12:
● The Bolin student material will be in the Cafeteria (k-3) and placed on lunch tables. 1

parent may enter and get their child’s supplies or stay in their car and a staff member will
bring it out.

● The Grandey - parents may park and come to the building where staff will either deliver
their materials or have them get them from their students desk

● The High School will operate from the lobby with someone monitoring the hallway/door
and allow a parent or student to get what they need from lockers and promptly send
them on their way.

Special Education Services
● Provided by the special education teacher and/or Resource Room instructional assistant.
● Scheduled conference calls will need to be developed and completed weekly in areas

where services are mandated by the student IEP.
● The district will need to ensure these families have the accessibility necessary to provide

these services.
● IEP meetings will need to be held using electronic conferencing

Breakfast/Lunch
Starting Monday, lunch will be available between 11-12. Parents in town can come to the front
door of the school and pick up a sack with lunch/breakfast in it.

Falon, like last year, a bus or other school vehicle will be sent to the Post Office and be there
from 11:30-12:30


